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Hatton Gallery
Refurbishment



History
The  Gallery is collocated with Fine Art in the King Edward VII Building 
at the heart of the University campus.  The Hatton Gallery, founded in 
1925, is named after Professor Richard George Hatton, head of the King 
Edward VII School of Fine Art, Armstrong College and later the Head of 
the Fine Art School, Newcastle University.

Status: Under construction
Project Value: £3,700,000

Project Manager: Claire Birnie
Contact: ess.helpdesk@ncl.ac.uk

www.ncl.ac.uk/estates/ourcampus/projects/
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Refurbishment
A £2.1million award from the Heritage Lottery Fund, along with other 
grants and donations, will contribute towards this joint project between 
Newcastle University and Tyne and Wear Archives and Museums.

The project will enhance the important historic features of the building 
while improving the environmental conditions to ensure the collection 
and art works on display are safeguarded for future generations to enjoy.  
The building layout will be modified to improve the visitor and student 
experience creating improved public access and a dedicated learning 
zone which will offer high-quality teaching space alongside the upgraded 
galleries.

Further Information
The Hatton Gallery is expected to re-open in Autumn 2017.


